Industrial Park Sanitation District
Sewer Pipe Lining Update 2025

The Industrial Park Sewer Pipe Lining project was completed, with a total allocated cost of
$289,689.

The project duration was from April 23, 2025 to April 31, 2025, focusing on key infrastructure
improvements and updates to the pipeline system within the Industrial Park area.

Approximately 3,825 linear feet of 8" gravity main were lined and rehabilitated using cured-in-
place pipe lining (CIPP) methods.

This project strengthens reliability, improves efficiency, and ensures long-term sustainability of
the pipeline network supporting the industrial zone.
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